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Homerton Early Years Centre Attendance Policy

Whilst recognising that attendance at Homerton Early Years Centre is not statutory, we hope to instil good habits for children as they move towards statutory schooling.  The following strategies will reinforce this:

· staff will maintain admission and attendance registers.  Absenteeism will be recorded (according to the advice on categories) and monitored

· advice to parents about our approach to absenteeism and lateness is issued to parents via the school booklet

· parents will be asked to telephone or to give verbal reasons for absences or lateness

· we will encourage parents to take family vacations during the school holidays, but if this is not possible, ask for a letter with dates and reasons

· we will inform parents that if their vacation exceeds 6 continuous weeks during term time, we reserve the right to offer their child’s place to another family

· staff will follow up a first day absence and tell the head of centre if there is a cause for concern
· The head will liaise with primary schools if we have a concern about lateness or attendance.  
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